
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Welcome to Bunker Hill and thank you for selecting 
us for your 2023 outing. 
 
Our staff is dedicated to providing your group with 
an enjoyable day.  If there is anything we can do to 
ensure that your day is a success, please let us 
know. 
 
Enclosed are two copies of evaluation and 
comments survey form.  Please take a few 
moments to complete and return a copy in each 
envelope provided. 
 
 
Again, “Thank You” and good golfing. 

 
 
 
Mark Hogan, Manager 

Bunker Hill Golf Course (908-359-6335) 
 



 
 


